
Grand Registry of Alberta

SUMMONS November 2018

 
Ancient Free & Accepted Masons

www.lodgerenfrew134.com

Dear Sir & Brother, 
By command of the Worshipful Master, W Bro Kevin McDowell, you are hereby summoned 

 to the following Communications of Lodge Renfrew No. 134:
 
BUSINESS MEETING: 
Monday, November 12th.   
Remembrance Ceremony & tribute to          
 RW Bro. Matt Livingstone 
Reception:  6:30 
Tyle: 7:30 
Festive Board following the meeting 
 

 
EMERGENT MEETING:   
Monday, November 26th. 
Master Mason Degree & Past Masters Night 
Reception 6:30  
Tyle: 7:30   
Festive Board: following the meeting- this will 
be a catered meal

GENERAL PURPOSE COMMITTEE MEETING:  
Will be held Monday, November 5th @ 6:45pm.  Current & prospective Lodge Officers are 
asked to attend.  Agenda to be distributed at the meeting. 
   -Check the lodge website for other meetings & events. 

                                                       

Worshipful Master: W Bro Kevin McDowell kevinmcdowell73@gmail.com       

Immediate Past Master: W Bro Will McMillan  willmcmillan@shaw.ca                

Senior Warden: Bro Jeff Varty  jmvarty@hotmail.com                     

Junior Warden: W Bro Peter McDowell  pjmcd40@gmail.com                       

Secretary: Bro Gio Dicay  gdicay@gmail.com 

Treasurer: VW Bro Malcolm MacKenzie  stonepine1@shaw.ca                        

Director of Ceremonies: RW Bro Iqbal Lalani  iqbal.lalani@shaw.ca                         

Senior Deacon: Bro Andrew Pawlowski  debndrewski@gmail.com                 

Junior Deacon: Bro Esam Wshah  wshah1@yahoo.com                        

Inner Guard: Bro Justin Dunphy  justindunphy@gmail.com                

Senior Steward: Bro John Kjellbotn  john.kjellbotn@gmail.com  

Junior Steward: Bro Jeff MacGregor  jeffmacgregor23@gmail.com 

Chaplain: Bro Bill Williams  billwill@telusplanet.net             

Organist: VW Trevor Bennet  tb.jb@shaw.ca                                   

Registrar: Bro Dwayne Keen  djkeen66@gmail.com                       

Tyler: VW Bro Byron McNeely  bmcneely@byronsplumbing.com  

LODGE RENFREW  134 OFFICERS - 2018

If you have a notable
personal or professional
achievement or         
milestone, please 
inform the  
Registrar.

D i d  Y o u  K n o w :  
 

All Meetings are held at the Calgary Freemasons Hall unless otherwise noted.

The highest Masonic Lodge is  
"Roof of the World Lodge" in Peru.
Its elevation is 14,167 feet



   Summons November 2018 -                                               2   Greetings 

                                                             From The East 
 
Hello Brethren, 
 
Well, It's hard to believe this my November Summons Entry, the year came and went so
quickly.  
 
October was a great month, with Table Lodge and the Second Degree.  
 
Again, thanks to the Entertainment Committee for a great table Lodge and thank you to the
Degree Team that worked hard at the emergent meeting and put together a great degree
ceremony and congratulations to Bro. O'Hara. 
 
Moving forward to November, our annual remembrance ceremony will be on the 12th at our
business meeting, at which time we will also have a special tribute to RW Bro. Matt
Livingstone, to honour his memory.  
 
Please also note that the Treasurer will be presenting the 2019 budget at the November 12th
business meeting.  Additionally,  please note that we will be be host to the Alpha District
DDGM at this meeting with RW Bro Kelvin McKay. 
 
On November 26th at our Emergent Meeting the Past Masters will be putting on a 3rd
degree for Bro. Riley O'Hara. 
 
 If you are a Past  Master and have not taken on a lecture, and would like to help out please
contact W Bro Bruce Thorpe or myself, Thank you. 
 
In Closing I'd like to take this time to thank All the Officers of Lodge Renfrew 134 from this
year for all their help and support, plus all Brethren who helped out in any manner, and to
everyone who attended Lodge during the 2018 Masonic year. 
 
My Sincere Thank You Fraternally, 
 
W. Bro. Kevin McDowell   
 
kevinmcdowell73@gmail.com   
587 225-6743 



   Summons November 2018 -                                                3   Greetings: con't 

   
Grand Master MW Bro. Kenn Culbertson 
Deputy Grand Master RW Bro. Ken Cheel 

For listings of area lodges, meeting dates, times & info- visit:  lodgerenfrew134.com

Senior Grand Warden  RW Bro. Reg Karbonik 
 
    
Deputy District Grand Master  RW Bro. Kelvin McKay                         Alpha District Secretary W Bro Don Mitchell

freemasons.ab.ca

Junior Grand Warden  RW Bro. Terry Murray 
Grand Secretary  R.W. Bro. Bill Kostenuk 
Grand Treasurer  RW Bro John Hart

Grand Lodge of Alberta Officers 2017-2018

GRA Alpha District 2017-2018

 
        
                                                                    From The West 
Brethren, 
 
Congratulations to Brother O'Hara on his being passed to the second degree at our last emergent
meeting. 
 
The next Board of General Purpose meeting will be held on Monday, November 5 at 6:45 p.m. at the
Calgary Masonic Hall (Please note that I will be arriving as close to directly on time as possible). 
 
All current officers and those who may be serving in 2019 are requested to make every effort to attend.
The general membership is, of course, encouraged to attend if their schedules permit.  
Agenda to be distributed at the meeting. 
 
On a personal note, I would like to thank this year's officers and brethren for their attendance and
contributions at the Board of General Purpose meetings and assistance with my job as Senior Warden. I
am looking forward to the 2019 Masonic Year with great anticipation. 
 
Kind Fraternal Regards, 
 
Bro. Jeff Varty    jvarty@gmail.com  403 830-3013 

                                                                           From The South 
Brethren, 
 
October was busy! 
Table lodge as well as the 2nd Degree ceremony which saw Bro O’Hara passed and became a Fellow craft.  
 
Thank you to the stewards and the Entertainment committee for all you help in October.  
 
On November 12th, we will have our annual Curry Rama.  All Brothers looking to bring a curry, please contact
the Stewards or myself in advance.  
 
Finally, on November 26th we will be having Past Masters Night with a Catered Meal.  
We will also be putting on a Master Masons Degree that evening, so  come out and enjoy a great evening of
degree work and Fellowship.   
 
Fraternally, 
 
Bro. W Bro Peter McDowell    pjmcd40@gmail.com  403 601-8905   


